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NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2025 

APSS is funded by a     
Gaming Grant from the BC  
Government. 

Jan 4:  Eva D. 
Jan 15:  George H. 
Jan 15:  Ruby J. 
Jan 27:  Judy F. 

ABBOTSFORD PEER SUPPORT FOR SENIORS 
 

2499 MCMILLAN ROAD 
ABBOTSFORD, BC  V3G 1C4 

PHONE: 604-850-0011  CELL: 604-300-1457 
                                              “WE ARE HERE TO PROVIDE SUPPORT” 

UPCOMING ARC ACTIVITIES 

604-853-4221 

LEARNING PLUS 

 10 am—12 pm 

Jan 14:  A History of Mennonites in the Fraser Valley 

Jan 16:  Abby PD - Fraud and Scams Prevention 

Jan 21:  Ear wax and Tinnitus 

Jan 23:  Emergency Preparedness - A Year to Prepare 

Jan 28:  Common Tax Credits and Deductions for Adults 65+ 

Jan 30:  Amphibian Float Planes– Flying BC 

PRESIDENT:   
Joanne Schweitzer 
VICE PRESIDENT:   
Judy Huzzey 
TREASURER:   
Bonnie Millin 
SECRETARY:   
Louise Platz 
MEMBERS AT 
LARGE: 
Pat Stare 
Margarite Bysouth 
Brenda Townsend 

~ 
MARK YOUR  
CALENDAR 

 
There is no workshop 
this month. 
 
January 7, 2025:  
Board Meeting for 
Board and Staff only. 
 
February 11, 2025:  
AGM at Abbotsford 
Recreation Centre 
from 10 am until 12 
pm. All volunteers are 
encouraged to attend. 
 
Reminder:  Our office 
hours are Tuesday 
thru Thursday 9 am to 
1 pm. 

Happy New Year!  Thank you to everyone that attended the 
Christmas Luncheon.  We had excellent food, entertainment 
and visiting and we hope you all had a good time.  What a 
wonderful group of volunteers we have!!     

 

As we begin a new year at Abbotsford Peer Support, we have 
some news to share with you all.  Our Volunteer Coordinator 
Karen has decided to step down from her position.  Karen 
has been the Volunteer Coordinator for many years and will 

be greatly missed around the office.  We are very happy though that she will still be a         
volunteer with Peer Support, so we are blessed to continue to have her be a part of our lives.  
We wish you all the best Karen and Thank You for all that you do!! 

 

This means that we are now hiring a new Volunteer Coordinator in January.  The position is 
best suited to someone with excellent interpersonal and communication skills with seniors 
and be familiar with Microsoft programs.   This is a long-term part time position (12-15 hours 
per week). They must have their own transportation as client visits are required.  If you are 
interested or know of anyone you think might be interested, please have them email their 
resumes to admin.seniors@telus.net by January 3rd, 2025.  Thank you. 
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